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2024 ford expedition review pricing and specs car and driver Apr 18 2024

2022 ford expedition adds off road timberline trim fuel economy and real world mpg the expedition with rear wheel drive has
epa estimates of up to 17 mpg in the city and 23 mpg on the highway

gas mileage of 2021 ford expedition fueleconomy gov Mar 17 2024

mpg city mpg 17 city highway mpg 23 highway 5 3 gals 100 miles 2021 ford expedition max 2wd 6 cyl 3 5 l automatic s10 regular
gasoline view estimates

2024 ford expedition review pricing pictures u s news Feb 16 2024

the 2024 expedition gets good gas mileage for a large suv depending on engine and body type the suv gets between 16 and 17 mpg
in the city and between 19 and 23 mpg on the highway according to the epa

2023 ford expedition mpg gas mileage data edmunds Jan 15 2024

view detailed gas mileage data for the 2023 ford expedition use our handy tool to get estimated annual fuel costs based on
your driving habits

2021 ford expedition mpg actual mpg from 48 2021 ford Dec 14 2023

2021 ford expedition mpg based on data from 48 vehicles 2 735 fuel ups and 862 115 miles of driving the 2021 ford expedition
gets a combined avg mpg of 16 05 with a 0 10 mpg margin of error below you can see a distribution of the fuel ups with 133
outliers 4 64 removed

ford expedition mpg actual mpg from 1 679 ford expedition Nov 13 2023

16 1 avg mpg 48 vehicles 2 734 fuel ups 861 959 miles tracked view all 2021 ford expeditions 2020 16 2 avg mpg 75 vehicles 4
853 fuel ups 1 461 347 miles tracked view all 2020 ford expeditions 2019 15 9 avg mpg 96 vehicles 8 401 fuel ups

used 2021 ford expedition mpg gas mileage data edmunds Oct 12 2023

mpg gas mileage data view detailed gas mileage data for the 2021 ford expedition use our handy tool to get estimated annual
fuel costs based on your driving habits

2022 ford expedition mpg actual mpg from 17 2022 ford Sep 11 2023

18 2 avg mpg expedition 2022 ford expedition timberline v6 gas added jun 2022 107 fuel ups property of mjvigliotti 15 8 avg
mpg my expedition 2022 ford expedition max platinum 3 5l v6 gas automatic 10 speed added feb 2024 11 fuel ups property of
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jerryspehar 17 2 avg mpg ruby

2021 ford expedition specs price mpg reviews cars com Aug 10 2023

49 625 starting msrp 30 shop now key specs base trim shown suv body style 19 combined mpg 8 seating capacity 210 x 76 6
dimensions rear wheel drive drivetrain view all 2021 ford

2022 ford expedition prices reviews and photos motortrend Jul 09 2023

expedition 2022 ford expedition other years 2025 2024 2023 2022 2022 ford expedition mt score 8 7 10 add to compare view
gallery 25 photos show more trims looking to buy this car

2020 ford expedition 4wd fueleconomy gov Jun 08 2023

fuel economy of the 2020 ford expedition 4wd compare the gas mileage and greenhouse gas emissions of the 2020 ford expedition
4wd side by side with other cars and trucks

fuel economy of 2022 ford expedition May 07 2023

costs page 1 fuel economy of the 2022 ford expedition 1984 to present buyer s guide to fuel efficient cars and trucks
estimates of gas mileage greenhouse gas emissions safety ratings and air pollution ratings for new and used cars and trucks

2021 ford expedition review pricing and specs car and driver Apr 06 2023

starting at 52 290 shop used 7 10 c d rating specs photos ford overview what s new pricing engine performance fuel economy
interior infotainment tech safety warranty

2023 ford expedition review pricing pictures u s news Mar 05 2023

2023 expedition gas mileage the expedition gets good fuel economy for the large suv segment estimates range from about 16 to
17 mpg in the city to around 19 to 23 mpg on the highway

2022 ford expedition review pricing and specs car and driver Feb 04 2023

both the expedition and expedition max delivered 20 mpg on our 75 mph fuel economy route which is part of our extensive
testing regimen for more information about the expedition s
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2024 ford expedition suv photos videos interior Jan 03 2023

1 xl stx model 17 23 epa est mpg city hwy 2 8 seating for up to the suv sales event vehicle details take home the award
winning expedition bring your friends boost your adventures bring it with the space and capability you want and need view
offers search inventory ambition for new adventure performance and space to spare

2020 ford expedition mpg actual mpg from 75 2020 ford Dec 02 2022

based on data from 75 vehicles 4 846 fuel ups and 1 458 622 miles of driving the 2020 ford expedition gets a combined avg mpg
of 16 22 with a 0 08 mpg margin of error below you can see a distribution of the fuel ups with 465 outliers 8 76 removed
following shows the average mpg of each of the 75 vehicles in the system 1 2 3 4

kelley blue 1997 ford expedition uptimemadeeasy Nov 01 2022

kelley blue 1997 ford expedition specs price mpg reviews cars com jan 14 2024 all model years for the ford f 150 research the
1997 ford f 150 at cars com and find

join mileageplus and earn miles united airlines Sep 30 2022

premier status book and upgrade contact us the most award space in economy the most award destinations miles never expire the
most ways to earn and use miles mileageplus membership learn the basics of mileageplus earn miles and use them for checked bag
fees wi fi and inflight snacks you can even put them towards an award flight

2022 ford expedition timberline awd fueleconomy gov Aug 30 2022

energy and environment safety specs fuel economy of the 2022 ford expedition timberline awd compare the gas mileage and
greenhouse gas emissions of the 2022 ford expedition timberline awd side by side with other cars and trucks
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